
Executive Director Tom Baffuto, top
left, speaks about the Statewide

Transition Plan Addendum at a DDD
listening session in August.

September 2016

Registration Opens for Annual
Self-Advocacy Conference

Pictured above, Self-Advocates at the 2015 Conference.

The New Jersey Self-Advocacy Project will host their 33rd Annual
Fall Conference on Saturday, September 17 at the DoubleTree
Hotel and Executive Meeting Center in Somerset, New Jersey.
The event, which will run from 8:30 am to 3 pm, is an opportunity
for learning, socializing and networking. Registration forms are due
by Friday, September 9. A copy of the form can be downloaded
by clicking here. Questions about the conference? Call or email
Dennis Donatelli at 732-743-8345 or DDonatelli@arcnj.org. 

Check Out Webinars Hosted
Throughout September 
Caring for Myself - A Health Promotion Program for Family
Caregivers of Persons with I/DD 
The majority of children and adults with I/DD live with their
families. This is especially true for people with I/DD from Latino
and other minority households. The primary caregivers in these
households, who are usually mothers, face significant
challenges with their own emotional and physical health. In this
webinar hosted by The Arc's Center for Future Planning, Sandy
Magaña, Miguel Morales, and Judith Rocha will present
information about an evidenced-based intervention, "By Caring

UPDATE FROM THE STATE HOUSE

The Arc Testifies About
Statewide Transition Plan

Executive Director Tom
Baffuto testified about the
pros and cons of New
Jersey's Statewide
Transition Plan
Addendum at a listening
session hosted by the
Department of Human
Services last month. The
Statewide Transition
Plan (STP) outlines how
New Jersey will come
into compliance with the
Home and Community
Based Settings Rule by
March 2019. This rule
was published by the
Centers for Medicare &
Medicaid Services
(CMS) and the recent
Addendum serves as
the State's response to
follow up questions and
requests for changes
that they received from

CMS. We were pleased to see that changes were made in the
Addendum to help rectify some of our original concerns. To
continue reading, click here. 

Get Connected to County
Chapters with Podcasts

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dbwv5lBtDDq0NSXjCJwR5qFC_SWGKuZLuIEWtk7Idnvvip1vYw0bJo2uKriGk_Fyzxb8WFxA3ZjG2I2V2SXsLDPX2kOdjZSXAJQTXZDDao8lgSKEmIlBrp7zykWfHS0NCYEDCEValeB68i3nIE_BCP_3UzTtj_Yzr5P-dpZcsYk=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dbwv5lBtDDq0NSXjCJwR5qFC_SWGKuZLuIEWtk7Idnvvip1vYw0bJknG0dHcdBVQlvBEAiYnkfGOHuRSvO8Ds9cGFjEj8u6jLqp7AJ0GqOaneMj6ymwvUvgV0cXDjjJ6lxkgsSE7YEIEVg3JquDuFEiTlMyrR3TgTa5lmZE67NSH9UWd7cDVXjk3yQFLT_cwlE_NnTOZNpe0c-zmRIQ1y2EZG_cXMf7jg0h4Vs07GuB6ImAzzUr7S8fgH4A89dqI&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dbwv5lBtDDq0NSXjCJwR5qFC_SWGKuZLuIEWtk7Idnvvip1vYw0bJknG0dHcdBVQ0kE_YXAdzPUv5akMzc_gbODp9jBP_G6_kYMc4Ttn5ieFN54yyjpRfOtzr_pgeFVUW6fdWTie4wTbjcv8RZmHWdSWJhEt2MttWByS5YUsxkj1G5Gz8DjkqEX2Oa0x3t--tO_fy5kAEm17ZIt9x_-645OFXjPscD03KOT9S8g76e8yGWfUqfQZ9xarwDiKTKvn&c=&ch=


for Myself, I Can Care Better for My Family." This intervention
engages community health workers who are also family
caregivers of persons with I/DD to deliver the curriculum. They
will discuss cultural aspects and other components of the
intervention, how to set up a similar project in your area, and
how to adapt it to other cultural groups.
Wednesday, September 14 at 2 pm

Self Advocacy: An Overview for Students, Parents and
Teachers
The ability to understand and communicate your needs and
wants to others is a skill all people need. Individuals who know
how to Self-Advocate are more likely to have a sense of control
over their lives and feel more confident and competent. Join The
Arc of New Jersey Family Institute as we discuss Self-
Advocacy, how to promote it and tips for increasing parent and
student involvement during an IEP meeting. 
Tuesday, September 27 at 6 pm 

Webinar Wednesdays: "If I Knew Then What I Know Now: A
Parent's Experience" 
Join the Planning for Adult Life Program as we discuss with a
parent and professional in the field about how you can help
prepare for life after your student leaves high school. The
presenter will share their own stories of success, difficulties, and
lessons learned. This webinar is geared for students, their
families and professionals in the field.
Wednesday, September 28 at 6 pm

PLANNED GIVING CORNER

Understanding Gift Taxes
Last month we started talking about Gift Taxes. This month we will
answer some questions about this important topic.
 
Why Did Congress Pass a Gift Tax?
 
Following the passage of the estate tax,
Congress realized that a gift tax is also
necessary. If there were no gift tax,
creative CPAs and estate attorneys would
urge their clients to make deathbed gifts.
Rather than waiting until they pass away
and paying estate tax, if there were no gift
tax the transfer tax could be entirely
avoided by making death-bed gifts.
 
As a result, Congress determined that it
needed to pass a gift tax in order to make
the estate tax effective. Now, even if a person makes gifts on their
death-bed the tax will be payable on the transfer to children.
 
How Does a Gift Tax Work?
 
A person who makes gifts to children, grandchildren or other heirs
will be taxed on the fair market value of the gift. The first part of the
gift is allocated to the annual exclusion. But if the gift is more than
that amount, then the cumulative gifts over the donor's lifetime are
added up and compared with the lifetime gift exemption. If your

total gifts (over annual exclusions) during your lifetime exceed the
gift exemption, then you must pay gift tax.

To continue reading, click here. If you have any questions about
the information provided or if you would like to talk about making a
gift, please contact us at cfortin@arcnj.org.

The Arc of NJ Family

The Arc of New Jersey Family Institute wants to connect you with
our local County Chapters and the wide array of services and
supports that they offer. With that in mind, they recently launched
the "10 in 10" podcast series which includes 10 questions in 10
minutes with the executive director or a staff person at the local
County Chapter. These conversations can be found here and can
be either streamed or downloaded. Conversations with staff from
The Arcs of Atlantic, Ocean, Monmouth, Essex, Union, Camden
and Middlesex County are available now. Check back often as
additional podcasts will be posted in the weeks and months to
come!

The Arc Publishes Get Out
the Vote Guide, Web Site

The Arc of New
Jersey is hard at
work on our 2016
Get Out the Vote
(GOTV) Guide
which aims to
help families
and self-
advocates in
advance of
Election Day. At
the polls this
year, New
Jersey residents will cast a vote for President of the United States
and Representatives in Congress. Our Guide will include
important dates, vote by mail information and will outline your
rights in the voting booth. We will also feature an "In Their Own
Words" section where family members and self-advocates
explain why casting a ballot is a must this November. We expect
the GOTV guide to be ready by mid-September, but in the
meantime, be sure to check out our voting web site for updates
and news. 

Shop. Earn. Donate. with
KULA and Help The Arc of NJ
Wouldn't it be nice if you could simply donate by shopping,
booking travel, or
eating out -
something you
were already
planning on doing!
With the KULA
fundraising
platform, supporters can easily donate to The Arc of New Jersey
by shopping with one of the hundreds of popular retailers, loyalty

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dbwv5lBtDDq0NSXjCJwR5qFC_SWGKuZLuIEWtk7Idnvvip1vYw0bJknG0dHcdBVQNY3pqPSHF3HHB-PGPxQLrFE5H7C0g2ar_1jrfELSAjgVVqYajkbqVT-TxNZWK0WqX4rYzbVC5uU6qAaP3SSyx0FCfgAsvp6BG8hN8Xis-kCs94NtH7fXa56tBHHAgEaQcYpRyIRQms_P9rpI0V9M9GY349XN90Rx7m3os1AQ4GFVg7A6jyIIAuoF1znqUxX2ouVm1PAiYitBn8biqbTtXplT_wa9D8rHFPVWmP79WvhgYlxiDI4CsQ-9wcsyMVTth5PuBsA-M9mVf_7jWy-FtLU5z0iRADYZWPihHlSk63NprYxfzdOBj5skmt4iH8o9Ne59hQ7jQoTP8BUtfA-iH-mUwc45ovinpC_TCUDtOcmzfY1Yr4F2MN3ZUnHRog6899h-arNka86JlUXLhKqnNtwg1EVJMCO6aHXtNNkPFq1MV-4ae4AjISMbTLaQnH7yeOpeL1PsguF9xym7sBmLn3znqyMEpRI0emzFEh77NtEFArrzIMbTPalP70y1tpie5BmLiRpi_LwMvDiDc4qskbdQcgnfWCsGwnbHIU5MHqjAggoFeAEqOX5CLTERyjW3WvcqSw2g0tAS-8UD0PWycMlT5GBiEWFWymfIgrJc5VuUBxEyLhy42y3heOa3_olcTpRowHVmqr_su-Qk7zTgRQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dbwv5lBtDDq0NSXjCJwR5qFC_SWGKuZLuIEWtk7Idnvvip1vYw0bJknG0dHcdBVQYPVY5gbd2gr9mHwvwcUiwpqbDdqlacH4YNFi9WWPiN4QX6UCMUbIBfgGbTF9zIMXz-t6C96c6JqP72ENR2G8e3Bc94Fk07Kafum1z1ZsFPrZYo6dMJhvTWDoUzLJ1JWuir_Z3VWCBfJmKKBezNp362GUBulUoZiL&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dbwv5lBtDDq0NSXjCJwR5qFC_SWGKuZLuIEWtk7Idnvvip1vYw0bJknG0dHcdBVQw0GmrAjiVHqo9a7TSwKKDSuTfUCdXHi_L6DxdXsL2XEUR6KBjiOJB4_s3HO7E1wtw0AnnJ2oCnsRNLcRHGDqyZOjBaE0ZP5jhI-i-gzbJyqwKLT_DQ6k7yfLO9qCk6XMUVA9a9Q5LUcZEW3kA33ZshVa6aG_NxZ3&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dbwv5lBtDDq0NSXjCJwR5qFC_SWGKuZLuIEWtk7Idnvvip1vYw0bJknG0dHcdBVQNv2bC_sl0l_IyeGU2O4eH8Z721vEtQl2us0OyGkx63Gj-yOX0_c3w_uuD6Fkk671ShWay-2cycEW23P4hJV8i6E-F_uXfWLHSCqcaOGEfDZ-HFxnyO1-Hh8qdUINGa76elXUOFplzjLY9hjuejVIuYVzOwpLUfxy9bj-4OYUM4mgS0BH4DKLEU8Tjq8HPkJP&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dbwv5lBtDDq0NSXjCJwR5qFC_SWGKuZLuIEWtk7Idnvvip1vYw0bJknG0dHcdBVQ2GwmqBdQFQzKFPFLdSUzBJBb_K3BDFCCHALMGFkyP0WjOMFc0B71RA3fIWGoJGoPhncAfZhFpt0NjqpyqGroVZJ3Xv1Xst2mhoXguPb_G_E1yC6sCoZXgUBPG3SSheyfSQ8-UZA4FNzZdMpmK48KC8kKNMVmrNw0I4cmRTARYEOmJUC0HURwnQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dbwv5lBtDDq0NSXjCJwR5qFC_SWGKuZLuIEWtk7Idnvvip1vYw0bJknG0dHcdBVQzl0CoxLNTn9dmUkJRs76epZg9rjqwpfW4ApLht6UVsMjwSwaFsF3zqVzRFIxVcrS8UCiduvwbs_x4gTwKGVL2VLJmHaxNR8-ixLKOjfBU4IaReLGBe3xe0aw8CmTML7M9BrJ2IOyVVo=&c=&ch=


Dawn Mitten provides
techniques for caregivers

at a recent event.

The Arc of NJ Family
Institute Hosts Caregiver
Workshop 
Caring for a loved one can put a strain on even the most resilient
person. If you're a caregiver, you
must take steps to preserve your
own health and well-being. 

Join The Arc of New Jersey Family
Institute and Bayada for a workshop
designed to help you, the caregiver,
learn different ways to alleviate
stress. The presenter at the event
will be Dawn Mitten, a massage
therapist and Reiki Practitioner.
Dawn is also the parent of a child
with special needs.

This event will take place at The
Arc of Somerset County on
Saturday, September 24 from 10
am to 12 pm. For additional details
and to register, click here.

programs, and travel providers that partner with KULA. When you
Shop.Earn.Donate through KULA, a percentage of every purchase
goes directly The Arc of New Jersey - at no extra cost to you. Just
pay for your purchase and The Arc of New Jersey gets cash!
KULA partners with popular brands like Macy's, Bed Bath &
Beyond, Carnival Cruise Line, and My Coke Rewards so you can
shop like you always do and earn money for The Arc of New
Jersey. KULA makes donating easy! Just click here to Become
a Fan and start shopping today!

Help Us Keep 
The Arc of NJ Strong!
The Arc of New Jersey relies on charitable contributions to
continue our strong advocacy. Please help keep our efforts
moving forward by making a donation to The Arc of New Jersey.

There are several ways you can help us:

1. Make a donation at www.arcnj.org.
2. If your company has a matching gift program, be sure to

register your gift so you can double your contribution.
3. Make your donation count all year long by becoming a

monthly Sustainer. All you have to do is note on your online
donation that you would like it to be a monthly contribution.

4. Donate a vehicle by calling (877) 272-2270.
5. Shop through Amazon Smile. Simply select The Arc of

New Jersey from the charities at Amazon Smile, and
shop like you always do at Amazon.

The Arc of New Jersey
985 Livingston Avenue
North Brunswick, NJ 08902
P: 732-246-2525 E:info@arcnj.org W: www.arcnj.org

STAY CONNECTED

       

 https://www.facebook.com/thearcofnj

https://twitter.com/thearcofnj

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dbwv5lBtDDq0NSXjCJwR5qFC_SWGKuZLuIEWtk7Idnvvip1vYw0bJknG0dHcdBVQKKUaQESi-nk_mvjzGfp05Todsnf2a3Q_ln_aN5oysuSw6xsRNZgIqAMIJ9BkkTVksYtgFlRX_XIcbpAytUNmqI7061-skgef1gVU4Ac4sV4kx3No9ZJU2K_TA2ZM-YqqUWZChmk3uprJFq3RM1vZGTpbC6tHmNdFdiCDkA9HnbXckMPwUjaDHYVCinUfVWdk4GI3DKH5pKCnctH5UDa4yu_OMdFTa5_CaeGvvbpJYuBJPf5O58dwNb1X-e4BXSfwL66ogdpN8arDz1tXy9cPAhY-1BsafVzxvheLARNswFnkwSGE5bpPvFmRq50IPq48&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dbwv5lBtDDq0NSXjCJwR5qFC_SWGKuZLuIEWtk7Idnvvip1vYw0bJknG0dHcdBVQt-yi_fpDVo_i3TMCR6CYBHVUAJlB5HEhJEmoS5HmFeEKzbg-u52iAL-mmqAfrKEt5tBSJBni369k6sDam-zJpT7WjHpSpyAYn01p77FoyZ_TnJIlARUqA8Ecva5fijzB&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dbwv5lBtDDq0NSXjCJwR5qFC_SWGKuZLuIEWtk7Idnvvip1vYw0bJo2uKriGk_Fyzxb8WFxA3ZjG2I2V2SXsLDPX2kOdjZSXAJQTXZDDao8lgSKEmIlBrp7zykWfHS0NCYEDCEValeB68i3nIE_BCP_3UzTtj_Yzr5P-dpZcsYk=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dbwv5lBtDDq0NSXjCJwR5qFC_SWGKuZLuIEWtk7Idnvvip1vYw0bJskBi_Dj4TK7y1yMZuK6BhY9YKTI-MbU5s410YGkxAkpjZmPlEdJWD_Ebt1lVN9fzBB14ZzekGCvtsrmwBEAEkdVTSpL24IiG7xiZY1ZDbeFLxtH8Axx5yY=&c=&ch=
http://your.website.address.here
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dbwv5lBtDDq0NSXjCJwR5qFC_SWGKuZLuIEWtk7Idnvvip1vYw0bJv15Vcqq1llaaMiZsBP1jxAmOQxMShtosVsehiv-v1-KubWyARizcYGHd8vBBStRHDydpcQxykSYEoJ66Ycs4x4r_E0Fub-3BdAQEb_9PGbWVNZK_evPOHh7cr5YCH-Effxu9nlgGO7b&c=&ch=
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